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With respect to the above subject, We Department of Electronics & Communication

Engineering organized Two Days Workshop on “Virtual Accelerator on Java” for

students of ECE 6th & 7th January 2022 in the campus. The Workshop provided an

interactive atmosphere between the resource persons and the participants. The objective

of the Program is to enhance the programming skills in the JAVA for the students to

expose theirKnowledge in soft skills.

The program inaugurated on 6th January 2022 by our beloved Principal Dr.B.

Shadaksharappa, Dr. Prabhakar T.N and the Chief of Guest Sri.K Uday Bhargav and

Ms.Nidhi Shrivastava.

Dr. Prabhakar T.N, Head of the department, Electronics & Communication

Engineering welcomed the Chief Guest and the gathering. Our beloved Principal, Dr. B.

Shadaksharappa delivered the presidential address, in his address he motivated the

students to enhance the Programming Skills through Java . Chief Guest Sri. K Uday Bhargav

briefed about the current technology like Java,Python. The inaugural session ended with

vote of thanks by Dr.T.N Prabhakar, ECE, SSCE.

The session started with “Introduction to “JAVA” and continued by

Operators,Classes,OOPS Concepts,Daa Structures,Syntax and its coding Practice has been

done with examples. Participants got familiar with coding in Java and it went as very

interactive session.

As per the instruction from government and VTU unable to continue it on January

7th so the hands on session Continued on January 13th through online.The valedictorywas

held through online on 13th January 2022 between 3.30 pm to 4.00 pm. The function was

presided over by Principal Dr.B. Shadaksharappa and Dr.T.N Prabhakar, ECE, Head of
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Department ECE and Resource person Sri.K Uday Bhargav, Director, GenEd Technologies,

Bangalore. Students shared their view about workshop followed by the trainer’s feedback.

Participation certificate was send mail to all participants and workshop was ended

withVote of thanks by Prof.K.P.LINIJA . The student’s feedback about the workshop was

very good and expect similar workshop in the near future.
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